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Cabinet  
26 May 2010 

 

Recommendations from the Emergency Panel: 
27 April 2010 (Jun10/01) 

 
 

  
 

Chairman of the Working Party: Cllr Jim Thorndyke 

 
1. Flood Awareness – Information for Householders (Report A670) 

 
RECOMMENDED:- 
 

That, the draft letter attached as Appendix A to Report A670 be 
approved and sent to those properties identified. 
 

On 20 October 2009 the Domestic Flood Protection Policy and Strategy (Report 
A259 refers) was adopted.  The Strategy involved completing certain tasks by 
agreed timelines, and the first of these was to communicate the key messages to 
the general public.  This task was achieved by including an article in Community 
Spirit.  A further action point was that within a year, Suffolk communities at risk of 
flooding would be made aware of the available advice and information to improve 
domestic flood protection arrangements.  Properties at risk of flooding have been 
identified by overlaying the Environment Agency flood map onto an OS map. 
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